I\ M MILTON KEYNES TENNIS CLUB

MINIS/ JUNIOR COACHING
l : FEEDBACK FORM

To help us improve our club, we would welcome your feedback. Please take few minutes to fill in the form.

The form is to be filled in by the Parent/ Guardian on behalf of the child.

Name

Name of Parent/ Guardian

Age

Contact Details

Coaching Programme / Day Attended

Are you a Member of the Club? || Yes No

Ratings explained: 1 Poor, 2 Below Expectation, 3 Acceptable,

Did your child improve developing new skills during the programme?
Did your child enjoy the coaching programme?

Does the coach have a structured programme?

Was the number of children in the group suitable?

Did your child play games every session?

Are the coaching methods suitable for the programme?

Are the Club’s courts, equipment and facilities good?

Is the environment safe?

How would you rate the programme your child attended?

How would you rate the coaching during the programme your child
attended?

Was the programme duration adequate?

Is the coaching programme value for money?

Will your child go to the next coaching programme?
Does/ would your child like to play in Club’s teams?
Will your child join the club again next year?

Have you found the coach easy to contact?

What does your child like best about coaching/ the coach?

How did you find out about this programme?

Is there anything you are unhappy about regarding the programme,
coach or club?

Is anything you would like us to improve?
Please let us have your/ your child’s suggestions

Thank You!

Considering

Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Too Short

Just Right

Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Yes No
Yes No

Term

4 Good, 5 Very Good

Don’t Know
Don’t Know
Don’t Know
Don’t Know

Don’t Know

Don’t Know

Too Long

Don’t Know
Don’t Know
Don’t Know

Don’t Know

Please email the form to FAO Tennis Committee to the following address: info@miltonkeynestennisclub.net
Or by mail to Milton Keynes Tennis Club, The Pavilion, Woughton on the Green, Milton Keynes, MK6 3EA



